
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 29th April, 2019 

Dear Parents and carers,  

     In the Gospel on the second Sunday of Easter Jesus appeared to his disciples, but 

Thomas didn’t believe them (as he wasn’t with them). We all have doubts at some point, 

but must be assured that Jesus is always with us-Lord we ask our belief in you to grow. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 2019 

The children have completed their prepara-
tion lessons and are now looking forward to 

receiving the Sacrament Of The Eucharist on 
Sunday 19th May during 11 o’clock Mass. 

Please keep them (and their families) in your 
prayers. It would be lovely to see you at Mass 

on this day to support the children. 

Thank you. 

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org  

Events this week 

MEDICAL QUESTIONNAIRES 
Thank you for returning your  

questionnaires so far. 
All replies sent back by tomorrow will 
be entered into a prize draw (there 

will be 3 prizes). Please return all out-
standing questionnaires by the end of 
the week so that we can update our 
records– it is vital that we have up to 

date information. Thank you. 

Monday    Donkey Sanctuary visit (small group) 

 

Tuesday 3.30pm- Under 11 football match (away) 

Wednesday   Year 3 swimming          

Thursday SCHOOL CLOSED FOR CHILDREN  – POLLING DAY 
 

Friday Praise assembly-all welcome 
 
 



 
LENTEN  FUNDRAISING 

Thank you for supporting our various 
events during Lent. As a result, we are 
able to send the following amounts to 

these charities- 
CAFOD (including Family fast  

envelopes)-£220 
CATHOLIC CARE-£400 

HCPT-£200 
ST.GEMMA’S HOSPICE (Easter 

chicks-£104.50) 
Thank you for your generosity. 

ATTENDANCE  MONITORING 
Our attendance target for this year is 96% 

overall for the whole school. 
Currently, our attendance total is 95.9%       

Please continue to bring your child to school 
daily. Thank you. 

  Certificate winners  Attendance 

Reception Mila-Rose Begley-Dawson and Kian Buchanan  Best attendance-  

Years 5 and 6  

99.1% 

Well done. 

Year 1  Davida Adum-Kwapong and Alexander Gugutkov 

Year 2 Olly Young and Poppy Magner 

Year 3 Leyton Woodley 

 

Year 4 Sienna Ducasse and Kade Hickson 

Year 5 Harrison Haynes 

Year 6 Lorna-Mae Wilson, Jonjo Parker and Katie Squire 

 
SCHOOL UNIFORM REMINDERS- 

Thank you for sending your children to 
school in correct school uniform daily. 

 
Ties should be worn every day– we do sell 

them in school if you have lost yours. 
 

Nail varnish should not be worn and  
Earrings should be the small stud type, 

please. 
 

Black shoes or completely plain black  
trainers should be worn (not other coloured 

trainers). 
 

PE kits are plain black shorts or jogging  
bottoms for outdoor PE and a plain white T-

shirt. 
Thank you for your co-operation in this  

matter. 

POLLING DAYS. 

Our school  will be used as a Polling sta-

tion on THURSDAYS 2nd and 23rd MAY . 

Due to health and safety reasons, we will 

have to remain closed for all children as 

members of the public will be accessing 

the site throughout the day. I apologise 

for any inconvenience caused, but this is 

beyond our control. Thank you. 

 
I hope you have a 

loveIy week. 
God Bless 

Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 
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